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Any serious Budd Bay pollution source will affect much of Puget sound via tidal flush. Serious
toxins should be removed. The permeable soil of a gravel mine should never have been a garbage
dump, especially for toxic minerals (e.g., creosote). This product is now outlawed as a fence post
preservative. The source of this pollution should be removed.


